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Editorial 

It is our great satisfaction to present 11th number of the Jahr – European Journal of 
Bioethics, which is the first issue of our journal completely edited through the Open 
Journal System. I would like to thank all the members of the Editorial and Advisory 
Board, as well as reviewers and authors for their contribution and patience in 
creation of this new issue. 

In the current issue of Jahr you can read about the medizinische Anthropologie of 
the Heidelberg School and its implications for bioethics, challenges of contemporary 
bioethics, public opinion and understanding of human-animal hybrid and chimera 
research, ethical issues involved in umbilical cord blood collection, storage and use, 
team work in physiotherapy, and influence of social environment on adolescents 
with neurodevelopmental disability. This number brings one original research 
article, one short communication, two review articles, two professional articles, 
three book reviews, and two journal issue reviews. 

Sincerely Yours,

Stjepka Popović 
Editor-in-Chief




